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Comments: it is appalling to see ~80% of osv access being taken away. sleds aren't the most

environmentally friendly machines, but they are a blip on the radar in comparison to the massive global

corporations that are contributing to the vast majority of global pollution. there is no need to take it out on people

just trying to enjoy public lands and the outdoors. it is a bummer that people that work for environmental

organizations based out of cities far from the sierra are trying to shut down access for people that actually live

here. and i say this as someone who cares very much about the well being of our environment. i  would love to

see more legitimate studies on the frog issue, because i find it hard to believe that riding on top of a deep sierra

snowpack would have much of an effect. also, many of the areas that are being shutdown are very far out there,

and i would imagine only a handful of people can out there under human power. and when one of them gets

injured or their equipment breaks, i'm sure they will be thrilled when someone on a snowmobile shows up to give

them a ride back to their car. 


